SURPLUS ITEMS
The Town of Midland is accepting sealed bids on three (3) Modine hot water stainless steel fan coil units.  All 3 are 35” in diameter.  2 have 9 tubes and 1 has 4 tubes. Also the Board has for surplus a micro-gen fogger.  The fogger is basically worn out but the 5 HP Briggs and Straton engine is good.  Interested parties may contact any Town Board member or employee for more information.
Closing date is August 8th, 2016 on all items.  Bids will be opened at our regular meeting Tuesday, August 9, 2016. 

We reserve the right to reject any and all bids.
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